
1

Emily Porter

Subject: FW: Lotmead Farm Swindon- Sent on Behalf of Tom Titherington

From: Mimi Simons <Mimi.Simons@sovereign.org.uk>  
Sent: 20 September 2023 09:51 
To: Tracy Harvey <THarvey2@swindon.gov.uk> 
Cc: Ronald Moss <RMoss@swindon.gov.uk>; Councillor James Robbins <robbins.james@gmail.com>; Nick Kemmett <NKemmett@swindon.gov.uk> 
Subject: Lotmead Farm Swindon- Sent on Behalf of Tom Titherington 
 

 
 

Dear Tracy  
  
Please see above a letter from our Chief Investment & Development Officer Tom Titherington 
  
Many thanks 
  
Mimi Simons 
Executive Assistant to the Chief Investment & Development Officer Tom Titherington  
Sovereign House, Basing View, Basingstoke, Hampshire, RG21 4FA 

 
  
  
sovereign.org.uk 
  
 

Email disclaimer  
 
Please avoid printing this email and help us reduce our impact on the environment.  
 

 Caution: This email originated outside SBC . Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact your IT Department on 
x4900  
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This email and any attachment is confidential and for the use of the named recipient(s) only. If you’re not the intended recipient, please don’t copy, forward, print, use or 
disclose this email or attachment(s). Instead, please delete and let the sender know immediately.  
 
Please note that email transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or virus free. Please make sure you take any necessary measures when sending us sensitive 
information or when opening emails from us. Cybercrime and fraud is also on the increase. If you receive an email claiming to be from Sovereign Housing Association or 
Sovereign Living and seeking further information from you (including any financial details) and you’re concerned that it isn’t legitimate, don’t reply or act on any information 
contained in it. Instead, you should contact us immediately.  
 
Your privacy is important to us, please click here for more information. We reserve the right to read any email or attachment entering or leaving our systems from any source, 
to make sure they comply with our policies and to protect our business.  
 
Any views or opinions expressed in the email may not necessarily represent those of Sovereign Housing Association Limited and we accept no responsibility for personal 
content or content unrelated to our business.  
 
Sovereign Housing Association Limited is a charitable Registered Society under the Co-operative and Community Benefit Societies Act 2014, registered with the Financial 
Conduct Authority No. 7448 and with the Regulator for Social Housing No. 4837. (Registered office: Sovereign House, Basing View, Basingstoke, RG21 4FA.)  
 
Its subsidiaries include: Sovereign Living Limited, registered in England, a non-profit but non-charitable Registered Society (FCA Registered No. 26400R HCA Registered No. 
L3933).  

The views expressed in this email are personal and may not necessarily reflect those of Swindon Borough Council unless explicitly stated otherwise. This email and any files 
transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please 
notify me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you should not copy it for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other person. Senders and 
recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018 and Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed. The contents 
may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation This footnote also confirms that this email has been swept by Anti-Virus software for 
the presence of computer viruses. However, Swindon Borough Council cannot accept liability for viruses that may be in this email and we recommend that you check all 
emails with an appropriate virus scanner.  
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